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The following letter speaks for itself, but we did the same
when we were learning French.

Ottawa, Canada, May 16, 1904.
M. T. G————,
39 D——y Ave.,
Ottawa, Ont.
Dear Sir,
I writ Lo you for give of my news.
I am all right in this times.}

The weather it is very hot by here.

The 24 of this month the first stone of new collége be set.
The Fathers gives a banquet for the visiteurs to the Rideau
Rink and congé for the pupils.

It is all for this moment,

I am yonrs pupil,

On Wednesday evening June 1st, the last meeting of the
Gaelic Society for this scholastic year was held at the home of the
secretary Mr. J. J. O’Gorman, 'c4. A large attendance was pre-
sent and a very pleasant evening was spent. The President, Dr.
O’Boyle, O.M.1,, after the usual prayers in Irish announced to the
member that the minute book and some valuable old Irish books
belonging to the society were not totally ruined by the fire, having
been found among the debris somewhat damaged but not destroy-
ed. Mr. T. Tobin then read a succinct study of St. Columbcille.
The host of the evening, Mr. ]. J. O'Gorman, introduced an ani-
mated discussion on Ireland as seen by an American visitor. Mr.,
Q’Gorman gave the members some very valuable notes on his own
journey to the old country.




